
 

   

Bromley Hills School Newsletter 
Autumn Term Week 12 

29th November 2024 
Visit our website: www.bromhills.dudley.sch.uk 

email: info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

Message from the Headteacher             
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Today, we are saying goodbye to Mr Evans, our site manager. Mr Evans has decided to move on 

to run his own business. I’m sure you will join me in saying thank you for all he has done and 

we wish him all the very best for the future. We have recruited a new site manager, Simon Earp, 

who will be starting in January.  

Thank you to the parents who came along to our SEND parent meeting this week. Mrs Thomas 

and Mrs Britton both said how well it went and they are looking forward to the next meeting in 

the Spring term.  

Mrs Botfield has arranged for a Bromley Hills Christmas tree to be part of the ‘Wordsley Christmas 

Tree Festival’ which is taking place this weekend – see information below. Thank you to Mrs 

Botfield for organising this.  

On Monday, we are having a ‘No Pens Day’ which is a chance for children to put their pens (or 

pencils) down, talk, listen and take part in activities in class. This is an important message for all 

children that learning can still happen even if they don’t write anything down. Watch this space!  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

 

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

December    

Pre-School Trip – Monday 2nd  

Foundation Stage Inspire – Wed 4th 

Pre-School Nativity – Tues 10th   

Children’s Christmas Lunch – Wed 

11th       

Christmas Fayre – Thurs 12th  

Reception Nativity – Tues 17th at 

2pm 

KS1 Christmas Performance – Wed 

18th at 2pm & 6pm 

Children’s Christmas Party – Thurs 

19th  

Last Day of term – Fri 20th School 

Finishes at 2pm 

Carols on the Playground – 1.30pm 

Foundation Stage & KS1 & 1.45pm KS2 

 

Mufti Day 

Friday 6th December 

 

Next week, we are having a mufti day in exchange 

for donations for this year’s Christmas Fayre.  

 

Any donations of the following would be gratefully 

received. 

 

Pre-School & Reception - Chocolate Biscuits 

KS1 – Chocolate Biscuits 

KS2 – Bottles 
 

Thank you.  
 

 
House Points – This week’s winners are: Air! 

Air 

1,149 

Water 

993 

Fire 

1,240 Earth 

597 

Attendance this Week 

Class RB – 86%                                 

Class RL – 77%                             

Class 1B – 93%                                            

Class 1/2F – 94%                                           

Class 2T – 91%                                             

Class 3H – 97%                                          

Class 3/4L – 92%                                          

Class 4N – 94%                                                

Class 5B – 98%                                        

Class 5/6K – 90%                                        

Class 6B – 94% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 92%                                           

Well done to class 5B for             

a fantastic 98% attendance 

this week! 

 

Polite Request 

Please can we remind parents/carers not 

to stand outside the school gates 

blocking the school entrance, as parents 

are struggling to get past with their 

children. 

Thank you.  

 
 

 
Christmas Lunch                           

Please book your child’s Christmas lunch 

using the online payment system. Thank you 
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